
Public Hearing  October 22, 2002 

 At 7:00 P.M. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on October 22, 2002.  The purpose of the public hearing was 
to hear all persons in favor of or against the construction of a telecommunications tower at 4927 
Lake Road South. 
 
Present: Town of Sweden Supervisor Lester, Councilman Carges, Councilwoman 

Connors, Councilman Wheat and Councilwoman Windus-Cook. 
 
Also present: Michael O�Laughlin 74, Sweden Hill Rd., Adam Lauth, 3Sweden Lane #11, Paul 
Cloutier, 3 Parkwood Lane, Zack Hilts, 534 Clarkson-Hamlin town Line Road, Eric Hart, 87 
Sherwood Drs., Ken Arnold, 55 Sweden Hill Rd., Robert Cloutier, 3 Parkwood Lane, James 
LeBeau, 26 Twin Ponds Dr., Frank Lapinski, 4016 Sweden Walker Rd., Ryan Schmidt, 6 
Lynnwood Dr., Guy Mann, 176 Gallup Rd., Jim Donahue, 50 Park Ave., Ken Warren, 70 Royal 
Garden Way, Todd Philipp, 3500 Winton Place, Charlie Hart, 82 Sherwood Dr., Luke Rogers, 50 
Fayette St., Lauren McCracken, 650 White Rd., Linda O�Laughlin, 74 Sweden Hill Rd., Robert 
Jones, 41 South Ave., David R. Stettner, 46 Beadle Rd. 
 
 At 7:00 PM Supervisor Lester called the Public Hearing to order.  The Town Clerk read 
the legal notice of the hearing. 
 
 Supervisor Lester announced that the Community Center would be gifted to the town by 
the end of November.  The proposed cellular tower would be constructed on land next to the 
building.  Todd Philipp of Nextel said that lease arrangements with the Town have already been 
arranged for the community center site.  The company needs coverage for in building at the route 
19 and 31 intersection.  Coverage is also needed for the SUNY Brockport campus.  It is a 100�  
monopole to be inside a 60�  by 80�  chain link fence.  Nextel has read the comments from the 
Town engineer, the Environmental Conservation Board, Planning Board and Consultant Bill 
Johnson.  He feels the company has addressed concerns.  A demolition bond will be provided 
upon completion of construction. 
 
 As there were no further questions to come before the Board, the Supervisor closed the 
Public Hearing at 7:15 PM. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Gail A. DeToy 
      Town Clerk 
 
 


